
Major construction 
commencing in July 2017
Major works will commence 
on Friday, 28 July to remove 
the dangerous and congested 
level crossing at Camp Road, 
Campbellfield.

Prior to these works, you may notice 
the removal of nearby vegetation and 
some minor weekend lane closures. 

During this time traffic management 
and signage will be in place. Every effort 
will be made to minimise disruptions to 
local traffic and commuters and we will 
keep you informed as works progress. 

Early works near the level crossing on 
Camp Road commenced in mid-June 
which involved locating underground 
services such as water, power and  
gas services, establishing the site 
office between Thompson Street and 
Sunshine Street, and the installation of 
new railway signalling infrastructure. 

Local businesses continue to operate 
as normal, with vehicle and pedestrian 
access maintained. 
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Info and  
Jobs Hub
The interactive Info and Jobs 
Hub is set to open in August.

We will work with local social, training 
and employment providers to assist 
disadvantaged job seekers, people  
with a disability and Indigenous 
Victorians identify skills training  
and job opportunities. 

Members of the local community 
interested in working on the project  
or providing goods and services will  
be able to drop in and meet directly  
with the project team to express  
their interest. 

Overall, our aim is for 10 per cent of  
all work on the project to be delivered 
by apprentices, trainees and cadets. 

Want to get in touch?
For up to the minute 
information about the project, 
you can check out our website 
or social media channels. 

We'll be providing regular community 
newsletters and updates as work 
progresses to ensure the local 
community is informed along the way.

You can sign up for our email updates 
to receive all the latest project details 
and progress. 

Head to levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/
subscribe 

If you would like more information, or 
to speak with the project team please 
contact us at either 1800 762 667  
or contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au

Supporting local businesses 
In the lead up to our major works and throughout the project, we will support 
local business through a range of communication and promotion initiatives. 
We will work with local businesses on an “Open for Business” campaign and 
we encourage you to continue shopping local to support your community. 

Project 
timeline

February 2017
�Fast-track level  
crossing removal

May 2017
Construction  
partner announced

�Mid November - 
early December 
Major works take  
place with planned  
road and rail closures  
to remove crossing

Early 2018
Reinstatement works to 
complete the project. 
Level crossing removed 

Mid-2017
Site establishment 
/service relocation
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Follow us on social media  
@levelcrossings

CONTACT US
	 contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au

	 1800 762 667

	 Level Crossing Removal Authority 
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

	 Translation service – For languages other  
than English, please call 9280 0780.

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.


